
Pulpit Announcements 
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 18, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to Courage International, which is 

the Church’s outreach to people in the LGBTQ+ movement.  

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of the Sacred Heart of 

Jesus and the Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

 

• Happy Father’s Day to all our dads! We’re happy to give a blessing to all 

fathers at the end of our Masses this weekend. 

 

• This Wednesday, June 21, at 7:00 PM, Father Blatchford will give a talk on 

“Transgenderism and the Catholic Church.” Father Blatchford is the associate 

national chaplain of Courage International, which is the Church’s outreach to 

those who have same-sex attractions and gender dysphoria.  

 

• On Saturday, June 24, we have our next prayer outreach at the local abortion 

facility. All parishioners are invited and encouraged to come and join in our 

peaceful, prayerful protest against the horror of abortion. The facility is 

located at: 3220 Latrobe Drive, Charlotte, NC. The parish offers a free bus to 

any parishioner or household. Please stop by the Front Office or drop us an 

email for a seat on the bus. 

 

• Next Sunday, June 25, we have our monthly Fellowship Sunday around 12:15 

PM. Please come and join your fellow parishioners for donuts and 

conversation. 

 

https://couragerc.org/
https://couragerc.org/

